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Dear Mr Timms 

Pollution Prevention & Control Act 1999 and the Environmental Permitting (England & 
Wales) Regulations 2007 

Re: Application to Surrender Permit PPC/046 

I write with reference to your recent application submitted on your behalf by Ken Coombes of 
Workshop Consultancy Services Ltd to surrender your permit (reference PPC/046) that covers 
your vehicle refinishing in your current Technical Centre. 

I can inform you that having reviewed the application I am satisfied that all the relevant 
information has been submitted and can confirm that the surrender of Permit PPC/046 will be 
effective as of 30th June 2008.  

Please note I will be not be able to refund the subsistence fee for the 2008/9 financial year for 
this permit when the surrender has taken effect.  

The permit for your new Training and Technical Centre (Permit ref PPC/183) has been prepared 
and following consultation with Mr Coombes and David Metcalfe I will be issuing this shortly.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Neil Chaplin 
Environmental Protection Officer  


